
 
 

 
 

 

                                           PUBLIC NOTICE:  

Conversion of TaRMS System from ZWL to ZiG 
 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to advise its valued clients and stakeholders that 
following the pronouncement of the Monetary Policy Statement on 5 April 2024, the Authority 
successfully complied with the Monetary Policy Statement in converting the ZWL currency to ZiG with 
effect from 13 April 2024. 
 
   In this regard: 

1. All returns for current and prior tax periods shall be submitted in ZiG and USD with effect from 13 
April 2024. All tax liabilities and refunds on returns received prior to 19:00hrs on 12 April 2024 
have been converted to ZiG. 

2. Banks shall immediately resume transmission to TaRMS of all information relating to ZiG payments 
that are made by their customers into ZIMRA Single Accounts as usual, including for payments that 
were made during the period that TaRMS was closed for receiving the ZWL payments. 

3. Taxpayers are urged to submit returns and payments which were due on the 10th of April 2024 and 
all other outstanding returns and payments. 
 

ZIMRA wishes to thank all the valued clients and stakeholders for standing with the Authority during the 
transition period. 

 
For any queries, contact the ZIMRA Contact Centre or nearest ZIMRA Office. See below details. 
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